
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 4:14 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: eb-2020-0246
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
As a cottage owner on Manitoulin Island I have two comments for the OEB and Hydro One
that I would like to make public. 1. For many years we have paid huge amounts for
DELIVERY during the 6 months that the electricity is off. There is no way that as "seasonal
people" we have paid less. 2 Hydro bills and the notice telling of the upcoming hearings about
rate increases are always the same. They are so convoluted and hard to understand that people
give up and just accept the increases. This has been an ongoing and unacceptable strategy of
Hydro One for many years. We resent paying for power not used, for changes that are pre
determined and for lining the pockets of the CEO's of the company.
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